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Starting April, and continuing through October 31, 2022, the City of Coeur 
d’Alene Water Department will be installing new water meters pursuant to its 
ongoing change out program. 
 
Water meters require service every 8 to 10 years and the change out process 
takes approximately 30 minutes for each meter.  In order to perform this work, 
it will be necessary for City crews to access the water meter.  Crews will shut off 
the water for a short time, install a new meter, turn on the water, and perform a 
flush to purge air from the plumbing system.  If City personnel are unable to 
contact the resident before the change out, a blue door hanger will be left 
notifying them that the new water meter has been installed. 
 
City crews will be changing meters in the area from Government Way to Canfield 
Mountain, between Kathleen Avenue to Dalton Avenue, and the area of Huetter 
Road to Atlas Road, between Hanley Avenue to Prairie Avenue, at some time 
during the period noted above.  They will have proper credentials, and be in City 
vehicles and attire.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you can reach the main office at 208-
769-2210. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Regulation III: Service Piping on Customer Premises: (Approved by Council Resolution #81-29, 12/1/1981) 

 
Access to Property:  
All officers and employees of the City shall have free access at all reasonable hours to any and all parts of property 

and building supplied by water, for the purpose of installing meters and other appliances desired by the City in rendering 
service therein, for the purpose of reading meters, inspection, or for repairing or removing any property of the City's installed 
thereon. The water supply will be shut off from all premises where such inspection is refused, and not turned on again until 
such work is allowed.  
  


